
From:  @chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 3:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel  
 
Good afternoon. My name is Chicago Police Officer #      , Employee #      . I am a Police Officer 
assigned to unit    , Bureau of Counter Terrorism and detailed to a DEA Task Force, Group #  .  I 
recently returned from training at the DEA Academy in Quantico, Virginia. I was there from the 31st 
of October 2022, thru the 5th of November ,2022. All expenses for travel, training and lodging were 
provided by the DEA with no expense to the City of Chicago or the Chicago Police Department. 
Thank you.  
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